


From: Justin Kogl [mailto:kogls@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 8:06 PM 
To: Lynne Zollner 
Subject: 200 Nebraska Street 
 
Lynne, 
 
   Thank you for the communication sent to our house about our neighbor's application to be 
added to the Historic registry. Sorry I couldn't write earlier, but business has kept me busy. 
Please do not add this house to the Registry! The Zimmerman's created a wonderful house and 
it is certainly notable, but the last few owners have neglected the home and property. Kathy 
Zimmerman was a great neighbor and her pride in her home showed every day. Not anymore.  
    We are not sure why these neighbors want to add the home to the Registry, but we think it 
would have a negative impact on the neighborhood. Thank you for noting our opinion on the 
matter. Take care! 
 
Justin & Michelle Kogl 
314 Nebraska Street 
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